
Dear Families,  
 
Thank you to those who have brought in donations for the local foodbank. The last day to 
donate will be next Thursday. Please drop off any donations in the box that is located inside 
the automatic doors at the front of the school. 
 
Next Thursday is the Friends’ Halloween party! If you haven’t already, there is still time to 
get ticket from Mrs Goward at the school office.  
 
A reminder that Monday 31st October is a school INSET day. School will be shut to all 
children as staff are attending a Trust training day.  
 
Yesterday, children took home their Christmas 
card designs—please make sure that all orders 
are placed by Tuesday 18th October.  
 
Here’s a reminder of a great website that can 
be used by parents to explore the suitability of 
apps, games and films: https://
www.commonsensemedia.org/. Online safety 
continues to be a core aspect of our learning 
this term. Children may have spoken to you 
about ‘Natterhub’. This is an online and secure 
programme  we are using to teach children how 
to be safe online so that they have the skills 
and knowledge to manage any situations they 
may come across.  
 
Have a great weekend,  
Mr Chirgwin 

14/10/22 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Piskies: Maisie 

Cormoran: Lyra and Ralph 

Morgawr: Elliot 

Zennor: Teddy 

Bedruthan: Elowen 

 

Values Award: Arlan —Bedruthan 

Attendance Target for the year: 96% and above 

 

 

 

Week beginning  10th September 2022 

Piskies 98.3% 
Cormoran 97.5% 
Morgawr 97% 
Zennor 

98% 

Bedruthan 93.2% 

League Match Reports 
 
Netball: On Wednesday we played Per-
ranarworthal. They won 8-2. Libby scored our 
two goals. Aela and Eliza both did really well as 
they had to mark the best and tallest players. 
Everybody did a great job and it was fun and 
friendly game!  
By Libby 
 
Football: First game we played Mylor. The score 
was 3 all. Stanley scored a penalty. Robin scored 
and Harry S scored from a corner that was de-
flected in. Also, Robin did an amazing header but 
it went just over the bar.  The defence was doing 
really good too and we all played really well. The 
next match we played Mawnan and the score 
was 3-1 to them, but we all played really well. 
Robin scored one.  
By Jake 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/


Diary Dates 2022/23 

Date Event 

06/10/22 Individual/Sibling School Photos 

w/b 10/10/22 Book Fair 
14/10/22 Friends of KVS: Parents’ Social 

w/b 17/10/22 Parent/Teacher meetings W/B 17th October  

20/10/22 Friends of KVS: Halloween Party  

w/b 24/10/22 Autumn Half Term 

31/10/22 INSET Day 

01/12/22 Friends of KVS: Wreath making workshop 

12/12/22 Friends of KVS: Christmas Shopping Day  

14/12/22 Christmas lunch 

16/12/22 Break up for Christmas Holidays 3:15pm 

03/01/23 Spring Term begins 

w/b 13/02/23  Spring Half Term 

31/03/23 Break up for Easter Holidays 3:15pm 

17/04/23 Summer Term begins 

01/05/23 Bank Holiday — School closed 

w/b 29/05/23 Summer Half Term 

21/07/23 Break up for Summer Holidays—2:00pm 

24/07/22 INSET Day 

25/07/22 INSET Day 

Year 5 and 6 Netball coaching from Penryn today!  


